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CITY COUNCIL AGENDA REPORT 

 
Date:  July 6, 2021 
 
 
To:   Mark F. Miller, City Manager 
  
From:  Robert J. Bruner, Assistant City Manager  

Brian Goul, Recreation Director 
   
Subject: Repurposing of the Game Room at the Community Center 
 

 
The Game and Teen Rooms were both included when the Community Center was built in 2001.  The 
Teen Room was later closed due to vandalism and was repurposed for camps and senior groups. 
 
The Game Room consisted of 3 pool tables and 2 ping pong tables. Those tables were beyond repair 
and were auctioned off on GovDeals.com following City Policy.  When deciding how to handle the 
room going forward the below were considered: 
 

• Price to replace tables would be approximately $20,000. 

• Tables get destroyed, holes in walls, floor left a mess from kids using it. Kids were required to 
have an adult 18 and older in the room with them, however, the room is not continuously 
monitored. 

• Limited usage during the day. 

• The room could be used on weekends as a designated birthday party room, in the summer for 
day camps, and the rest of the year for senior groups. 

• Using this room for senior groups and day camps will allow the banquet rooms to stay 
available for rentals and increased revenue. 

 
Recreation Staff has concluded that repurposing the room for birthday parties, camps, and senior 
groups is the best use of this room going forward. 


